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5th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you are all well and would like to offer my praise for your daughters who have adjusted very 
well back into the online learning environment.  Their presence is missed in House and I am looking 
forward to seeing them all back soon. 
 
You are aware that Sixth Form will re-open on Monday, but I thought it would be useful to clarify a 
couple of logistics: 
 
Boarders are not to return on Sunday evening – the isolation period ends at 8.30am on Monday 
morning.  We can be flexible about return times on the Monday so please do not feel obliged to be 
here at 8.30am.  If this poses a major problem for anyone please get in touch and I will speak with Dr 
Chatterjee about possible alternatives.  I am sorry that this is frustrating but we are following 
guidance regarding isolation procedures.  
 
Day Girls should return at 8.30am on Monday morning. 
 
Given England is now in lockdown, there will be a few adjustments to usual freedoms allowed, (town 
visits, clubs), but the girls have been very sensible and life in St Hilda’s will be no different to before 
half term.  
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB 

Tel: 01691 622321  Fax: 01691 623286 
www.ellesmere.com 

A Woodard School 
Registered Charity number 1103049 

Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406 


